
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP DDA  

REGULAR MEETING 

FEBRUARY 10, 2021 

 

Chairman Kurt Kiessling cancelled the February 10, 2021 Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township 

DDA due to a lack of quorum.  Board members present were Chairman Kurt Kiessling, Cathy Konieczny 

and Jim Totten.  Board members absent were Ray Letterman, Don Morse, Paul Glanz and Jim Garno.  

Zero people were in the audience. 

 

 

 

 

       

Respectfully submitted by: 

Corey Trinklein, DDA Secretary 

 

Approved:  _______________________ 


